
 

   

 

   

      

             

                 
                

               

               

        

   
 

       

    
      

    
          

  

                
                 

               

 
 

 

     
      

   
         

 

                  
                     

 

                
          

 

 

   
 

  
      

       
  

Heather Alexander 

From: John Boyer <jboyer@bowman.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, May 23, 2023 12:07 PM 

To: Sean Lieske 

Cc: Harrison Youngblood; Robert Tobar; Jennifer Hyde; Howard Richards 

Subject: West Wabasso S2S Phase 3A - Bid Plans 

CAUTION: This message is from an external source. Please use caution when opening attachments or clicking links. 

Sean, 
Per the thread below, it may be possible to move forward with West Wabasso S2S 3A by issuing a change order to 
Centerline for their 3B contract.  The CO would add time and increase unit quantities; unit prices would remain as per 
the 3B contract. Centerline would then extend their construction operation into the 61st Drive work area. 

This would save staff the time and expense of putting the project out on the street. 

Let me know how you’d like to proceed. 

JOHN M. BOYER, P.E. 
BOWMAN- Melbourne, Florida 

Direct: (321) 608-0966 Mobile: (321) 288-2108 

From: Spencer Weiner <Spencer@centerlineinc.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 23, 2023 11:56 AM 
To: John Boyer <jboyer@bowman.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: West Wabasso S2S Phase 3A - Bid Plans 

John – 

Centerline can honor the unit prices that were bid for Wabbasso 3B if the project is awarded in the next few weeks. 
Without going out and getting new quotes from every single supplier (which could take weeks), it would be tough to 
hold pricing for a substantial length of time. When are you expecting to have conversations with IRCDUS? 

℄ 
CENTERLINE 
SPENCER WEINER 
Project Manager 
239.247.4882 
2180 SW Poma Dr Palm City, FL 34990 
Spencer@Centerlineinc.com 

From: John Boyer <jboyer@bowman.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 18, 2023 12:03 PM 
To: Spencer Weiner <Spencer@centerlineinc.com> 
Subject: West Wabasso S2S Phase 3A - Bid Plans 

Spencer 

Attached are the bid plans and bid tab for IRCDUS’ West Wabasso S2S Ph 3A. I’m providing this for your review and 
comment – the attachments should be considered “draft.” I expect the County to put this on the street in the next few 
weeks. 

As an alternative, since Centerline still has an active project with Phase 3B the County could piggy-back this project onto 
the active Phase 3B project. That decision has not been made. 

Call with questions! 

Thanks, 

John M. Boyer, P.E. 
Chief Engineer 
BOWMAN CONSULTING GROUP 
4450 W. Eau Gallie Blvd Suite 144, Melbourne, FL 32934 
Direct: (321) 608-0966 Mobile: (321) 288-2108 
jboyer@bowman.com | bowman.com 
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